
 

10/21 – Hanover College and University of Notre Dame during lunch  
10/23 – Saint Mary's College after school in the library 
 

The US Marines will be holding a NROTC scholarship presentation in the LGI room on  

October 22nd during PtE.   
 

 There will be a meeting to elect officers after school on Tuesday, 

October 22nd in C310. Those who expressed interest in running should plan on attending. Members should 
plan on coming to vote. If you are interested in Sophomore Class Cabinet, please see Ms. Peda in C310 or 
Ms. Sivak in E127  
 

  Join us for the Band Department’s Jazz Concert on Tuesday, October 22 at 7:00 

p.m. in the high school auditorium.  Tickets are $5.00 each and may be purchased from Mrs. Swetlik or at the 
ticket booth that evening.  Doors open at 6:30 p.m. 
 

  Join the FCCLA Club in helping the homeless residents at St. Jude’s Home for Battered Women 

and Children.  You can help by donating personal care products (tooth paste, tooth brush, shampoo, bar soap, 
bathing gels, etc.) Bring your items to any FACS classroom by October 21st. 
 

 The 2019 "Tribe of Strength" Breast Cancer Awareness 

Shirts are now available for purchase through Hoosier Sports in Dyer, IN.  Please visit the link below to place 
an online order. 20% of Sales will be donated to the Cancer Resource Centre in Munster, IN.  This centre 
offers therapeutic care to all cancer patients and their families as they navigate through their journeys with 
cancer and treatments. Short sleeve, Long sleeve, and Polo style shirts are all available.  The 2019 shirt was 
designed by three LC survivors and community members.  Rose Kennedy (LCHS teacher), Julie Adams (LC 

parent), and Erin Novak (LCHS AP).  https://hoosiersportsofamerica.com/t/breast-cancer-awareness 
 

 AP Test Registration is currently taking place. It is a two-step process this 

year beginning with the Total Registration link on the main high school web page, then log into your College 

Board account and “Join” your courses. Payment must be made by November 7th at 7am. Late fees/drop fees 

are $45/exam and apply to all students. More information can be found at https://lake-central.lcsc.us/wp-

content/uploads/sites/3/2019/08/AP_Testing_Information.pdf.  

 

 The National Honor Society is offering tutoring three times per week. We are available for tutoring on 

Wednesdays after school in room C209 - no sign up necessary. We are available each PTE session in the 

library. To sign up for a PTE session, please choose "NHS Tutoring" on the PTE sign up form. If you have any 

questions, email tutoring@lcscmail.com or see Miss York in room C209. 

 

: AT ALL Athletic EVENTS:  No outside beverages will be allowed inside 

the gate.  No backpacks, bags, etc. will be allowed into the gate without an officer checking before entering. 

There are no pass outs, if you leave the game you will not be allowed to return.  
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